
Register to Grief Department by July 1 at 319.272.2002 or cvhospice.org

The Power of Play,
The Strength of Community

Join us for a day of fun & remembrance as we 
connect youth ages 5-12  with others who have 

experienced the death of a loved one.

• Games & activities focused on grief
• Opportunity for connection & support
• Honoring & remembering loved ones

Hawkeye Community College, Tama Hall • 1501 E. Orange Rd., Waterloo

Camp is hosted by Cedar Valley Hospice and is open to all youth 
(no hospice affiliation necessary)

Parents & Guardians: Join us at 1 p.m. for a
meeting with our grief experts to help support your youth.

Register Online Using the QR Code or Call 319.272.2002

Check-In: 9:30 a.m.

Wednesday,
10–3 p.m.


